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Thanks, Carrie.

My records indicate that this was already forwarded a while ago but attached is another copy
of our final report, as requested.

In a further update, this original investment also served as a catalyst for the recent installation
of the outdoor shade shelter and a second set of bleachers which were highlighted within our
initial presentation. This amounts to an additional $500,000 of investment which began with
the original HFF contribution and successfully closes this phase of work.

Kevin Gonci

Proiect Manaier

On Wed, Jun 29, 2022 at 12:13 PM MclIntosh, Carrie <Carrie.Mclntosh@hamilton.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon Kevin and Gord,

On July 13, 2022, there will be a meeting of the Hamilton Future Fund Board. My
records indicate that you submitted a progress report to HFF on January 6, 2020. Is

there a final report for the project undertaken by the 915t Highlanders Athletic
Association to provide to the Board?

If so, could you please forward to my attention for inclusion on the Agenda by
Tuesday, July 5?

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.



Have a great day!

Carrie Mcintosh (she/her)
Legislative Coordinator
Corporate Services

City Clerk, City of Hamilton

(905) 546-2424 Ext.2729



